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Updates from this month’s Board Meeting, and upcoming school events:

Lake George Charter School is considering a building expansion to house middle
school and high school students.  Please come to our special work session meeting
on Monday, May 9 at 5 pm to hear about the proposal as well as express your
interest and thoughts, and get answers to your questions.  See you there!

Parent Surveys have been sent out.  Please look for these and complete and return
them.  We thank you for your opinions and feedback so that we may work together
to continue to improve our school.

Upcoming end-of-year events:
● Dinner at 8, Death by 9, a Murder-Mystery Theater performed by Academy

students will be held on Friday, April 29.  Tickets are $10 per person for a
spaghetti dinner and the show.  Doors open at 5:45 pm, show starts at 6:30.

● Friday, May 6  is the Art Show.  Come and go any time from 9am to 7pm.  Art
activities and grilled items available for purchase; funds will support specials
classes and programming.

● Academy students will be going to Sanborn Western Camps May 9-11.
● Thursday, May 12 students in Kindergarten through Third grade will perform

their Spring Musical Program at 6:30 pm, Fun Under the Sea.
● Tuesday, May 17 Fourth graders will go to South Park City.
● Wednesday, May 18 the Fifth Graders will go to the Cave of the Winds.
● Thursday, May 19 Fourth and Fifth Grade students will perform their Spring

Musical Program at 6:30 pm, Pirates! The Musical
● Monday, May 23 Follow the Yellow Brick Road to Field Day!  Be sure students

dress for the weather and have sunscreen, water bottles, and are ready for
fun!  Parents are welcome to bring chairs to watch the festivities.

● Tuesday, May 24 we will hold the final Awards Ceremony and 8th grade
graduation.  This will be earlier than usual, at 2:30, to allow for yearbook
signing and refreshments.  All are encouraged to attend.  Students – wear
any medals you’ve earned throughout the year!

● Wednesday, May 25 is Field Trip Day!  More details to follow as soon as
transportation is confirmed.

● Thursday, May 26 is the last day of school!  Beginning at 2 pm, families are
invited to “Buck A Chuck.”  For $1 toss a cream pie into the face of the
Administrator and some other staff members.  Ice Cream Social to follow.

Our next regularly scheduled Board Meeting will be Tuesday, May 17, 2022 with a
work session at 4:30 and the Board Meeting beginning at 5.  Thank you!


